
 
 

 
 

Tri-Community 2024 Parks and Recreation Master Plan Update 
 

Notice of Plan Availability for Public Review and Comment 
 
A draft of the Tri-Community 2024 Parks and Recreation Master Plan Update, will be 
available for public review and comment for 30 days starting on Monday, December 11th 
2023 at 12 noon. The Tri-Community 2024 Parks and Recreation Plan includes 
recreational planning, goals and action plans for Saugatuck Township, City of 
Saugatuck, City of Douglas, and the Saugatuck School District. The general public is 
invited to review a draft of the plan and submit feedback and comments before it is 
considered for approval by the Township Board of Trustees. Feedback will be collected 
until January 9, 2024 at 12 noon. 
 
Written comments may be provided in person or mailed to the Saugatuck Township 
Manager, 3461 Blue Star Hwy, Saugatuck, MI 49453. Comments may also be emailed 
to the Township Manager, Daniel DeFranco, ddefranco@saugatucktownshipmi.gov 
 
Copies of the plan are on file at the following locations: 
Saugatuck Township Hall, Saugatuck-Douglas Library 
 
The plan is also available for viewing online at: www.saugatucktownshipmi.gov 
 
For more information contact: 
Saugatuck Township Manager 
Daniel DeFranco 
269-857-7721, ext.105 
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